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Tuesday 8 August 2022 Term 3 Week 4 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 11 August K-2 Athletics Beach Day 

Friday 12 August State Rugby League Knockout 
                                              Championships 
 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

Friday 19 August FNC Zone Athletics 

Tuesday 23-25 August NSW/PSSA Primary Rugby 
                                              Union Championships 
 

Thursday 25 August Book Parade 

Friday 2 September NC Athletics 

Monday 12 September FNC Dance Festival 

Please label your child’s clothing. The lost property 
box is overflowing after the carnivals last week. If 
you are missing any items, please check out the lost 
property box, which will be placed under the office 
window, for the rest of the week. 

The next community event after the school camps is 
our book fair and book parade. Can’t wait to see all 
of the costumes. Stay tuned for details. 

 

Diana Foley 

Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

 

What awesome weather this week. We are so lucky 
to live in such a beautiful place. I am so pleased to 
be back at school after several weeks off. I had 
such an amazing holiday with my family, in the      
Canadian summer. It’s much like our spring time   
actually!  Unfortunately, the odds were against me 
and I managed to contract COVID on the homeward 
trip. All recovered now, I am eager to get back into 
school life. 

Stage 3 students and teachers got away to         
Maranatha Camp on Monday morning for their big 
adventure and stage 2 head for Tallebudgera next 
week.  It has been 2 years since we have been able 
to run our overnight excursions. I am so glad that 
with proper COVID precautions they both have been 
able to proceed. A big thank you to the teaching 
staff and parent volunteers for giving up their    
family time, so that our students can have this    
experience. 

With the cooler weather, I have noticed the influx 
of coloured jumpers and jackets across the school. 
I please encourage all families to send students to 
school in our uniform, or alternate blue jumpers, if 
necessary. If you do not have one, school jumpers 
can be ordered through Mr Charles, or some        
second-hand ones are available from the office.  

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - to be written clearly on bag if using fund 

as payment. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

    
 
 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

 

 

PBL WINNERS  
Week 4 

Lila C - K Seahorses Luna V - K Pippies 

Lylah B - 1 Longboards Junah T - 2 Dolphins 

Ruby T - 3 Leaping Fish  Charley M - 4 Shellfish 

Thursday 11 August 

- 

Friday 12 August 

Jean, Heather 

Thursday 18 August 

Katherine 

Friday 19 August 

 Lisa,    Jean 

 
 
Interrelate—Yrs 4, 5 & 6 
These programs start at the beginning of September and 
are run over a few of weeks.  Notes have been sent home. 
The cost is $20 per student should you wish to use your 
Education Hardship Fund please write this on the form 
and return to the front office.  
 

K-2 Beach Athletics Day 
K-2 Beach Athletics day is on this Thursday (11th), please 
return note and payment (if required) to the office as 
soon as possible. 
 

Statement of Accounts 
These will be sent home this week, it will show what 
funds are still available under the Education Relief     
Payments.  If you wish to use these funds as a payment 
option for excursions, sport, unforms,  KIMP or canteen 
please advise the office.  
 

Kindy Parents 
A reminder to please put a set of spare clothes in your 
child’s bag in case of accidents.  Thank you 
 

Canteen Orders 
When placing canteen orders a reminder to please ensure 
your child’s name and class are clearly written on the bag.   

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

 
 
 

 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

District Athletics 
 

Another  great day of sport was had by all athletes 
at the District Carnival last week with some       
awesome displays of sportsmanship coupled with 
some incredible results with 48 athletes making it 
through to the FNC Athletics Carnival - Go Kingy!!! 

 

 

 

 

Touch Football 
Girls and boys Touch Football teams played last Friday 
with the girls team making great progress as the day 
went on—great job girls! The boys team played           
incredibly well to make it into the finals, in a sensational 
final they unfortunately went down to Banora 4-3 

 
 
 
 

Netball 
A fantastic day was spent at the mixed schools Netball 
Gala Day last week.  Our non-competitive teams put in a 
massive effort playing 6 matches each.  The Stage 3 
competitive team made it to the finals but were          
unfortunately defeated 14-10.  A huge congratulations to 
all players who showed excellent sportsmanship.  A     
special shout-out also goes to our amazing parent      
helpers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    
KIMP NEWS 
 
 
It’s definitely a quieter week 
for KIMP this week with our 
Stage 3 musicians away on camp.  We are still     
looking forward to having Intermediate Band and 
Big Band this week. Hopefully our musicians on camp 
will still be up early on Thursday morning this week 
and be ready for Big Band! 
 
Next week it’s Stage 2’s turn on camp so there will 
be NO Intermediate Band on Wednesday morning 
while they are away. 
 
It has been wonderful to have some of our older 
musicians coming along to Intermediate Band as 
mentors—this makes a huge difference for the less 
experienced musicians … as well as their conductor! 
It’s also great experience for the mentors and has 
been great to see them really stepping up in this 
new role. 
 
Email addresses—I have realised that not everyone 
is receiving my KIMP emails. If this is you could you 
please email me on nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 
and let me know.  Sometimes emails bounce back and 
I am unable to find the correct address. 
 
Thank you, have a great week! 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Musical Program 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 
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ADVERTISE  

HERE 

Kingscliff Public School 

  

to Ella and Livia 
Who competed at the NSW/PSSA Primary girls Football Championships  

In Bathurst last week 

  
       

     
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


